Michael Vaidya

Subject: TFF Steele's Road., London, NW3 4SH

From: Luca ™

Sent: 07 January 2019

To: Michael Vaidya

Subject: TFF | Steele's Road., London, NW3 4SH

Hi Michael,
I had a really good experience dealing with the team at Hadleigh. They’re always open to consult, communicate and

assist throughout the process. Going out of their way to support through any complications along the way. I highly
recommend them to any home seekers.

Best,
Luca



